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The Honorable Ken Rahjes, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 112-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Rahjes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2135 by House Committee on Agriculture and Natural 

Resources 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2135 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2135 would amend current law by making certain provisions of the Commercial 

Industrial Hemp Act applicable only if the Kansas Department of Agriculture has submitted a state 

plan to the federal government for state monitoring and regulation of industrial hemp within 

Kansas and such state plan is still active. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Agriculture and the Office of the State Fire Marshal indicate 

that enactment of the bill would have no fiscal effect on their operations. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Lita Biggs, Department of Agriculture 

 Jamie Rodvelt, Office of the State Fire Marshal  


